
June Challenge 
 

 
Each year we offer guild members a quilting challenge.  This year’s challenge 

topic is Endangered Species.  You must pick an animal(s) from the World 
Wildlife Fund list.  Then use that to inspire a quilted item.  As always it must 

be quilted and finished, but can be any size or shape. 
 

Questions?  See Diane Calkin, dlcalkin@gmail.com 
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